
What a year we have had in Unicorn Class! 

Everyone has worked incredibly hard and we have had a fun year because of it!  

Autumn Term  

 

 

We learnt to write our  

numbers… 

 

 

And went to Bramleys… 

 

 



Spring Term 

We dressed up as Super heroes 

 

 

 

And practiced our writing a lot… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We went to Kew 

Gardens.  



 

 

 

 

 

Summer Term  

We learnt about Ramadan and 

went to visit a Mosque.  

 

 

 

 

We learnt about Seeds and Growing.  

 

 

We still love learning 

outside…. 

 

…especially at Forest School.  



 

 

 

We learnt about Pirates and 

wrote our own Pirate stories. 

Look 

at 

our amazing writing!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a wonderful year full of learning!  

 

Miss Graves and Miss Macmillian will miss you all but we wish you the best 

of luck in Year 1, we will be coming to see your amazing learning next year!  


